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Appointment of new Investor Relations Officer  

 
 
HELLENIC PETROLEUM Holdings S.A., announces that, effective from 8 March 2022, Mr. Nikos 

Katsenos is assuming the role of Investor Relations Officer. 

 

Mr. Katsenos holds a MEng in electrical and computer engineering from the National Technical 

University of Athens (NTUA) and a MSc in International Financial Markets from the University of 

Southampton (UK), while he is a CFA (Chartered Financial Analyst) charterholder. He has 

extensive experience as a financial analyst in the field of investment services, while for the last 

years he has held the position of Director of Equity Research at Alpha Finance.  


